
2016-11-28 

 

Morning All 

  

Thank you to everyone who attended and took part in yesterday’s carol service; it was a wonderful 

service and a great time of praise and preparation for the Advent season. Thank you to everyone who 

presented their thanksgiving offerings – we collected about R15 000 (not yet finalised) – and about 

R1800 from the craft table and raffle. The raffle will be running for a few more weeks so please speak to 

Lynette for tickets. 

Yesterday’s service begins our “season” of Christmas events – on Wednesday we will have the “hekel en 

brei” Christmas tea, on Saturday evening the elders will get together for Christmas dinner. Tomorrow I 

will be at Witfield for the last service of the year. And next Monday is the Christmas party for the 

Monday morning cell group; it is also the last meeting for the year. Sunday school is now also finished 

for the year. 

  

Happy birthday and anniversary to all celebrating this week – may you have a blessed day and year. 

  

God bless 

Love 

Ruth 

 

 
 


